
 

 

Digital Remote Learning Guide 

Dear Parents, 

I am pleased to be able to provide you with some information to support you and your children with 

regards to remote learning. Please find attached a booklet about how our remote learning package 

works and some guidance on how to use our systems remotely.  Please click on the link below:- 

  

 https://tauntonsch-

my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/chris_coleman_tauntonschool_co_uk1/EVGUSs2NUsdLhqWvjSun2pABVYsS

fxEwn1QNCIG2QJ8ouA?e=uGuMu1  

  

 For the initial period of remote learning, we will run with our normal ‘shape of the day’ and timetable. 

A new timetable, to reflect the different demands of remote learning, will be brought in as soon as 

feasible. I will write to you when the picture is clearer but I am very confident, based on what we 

provided in 2020, that our remote provision will be of the highest standard and reconcile learning with 

pastoral care and keeping our community safe and healthy. 

  

With many thanks for your support and patience at this difficult time, and best wishes for the term 

ahead. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Hannah Seymour 

Assistant Head Academic 
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